
From: Morris, Adele  
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 10:27 PM 

To: Jerrom, Charlie; Linforth-Hall, Maria; Mills, Dorcas; Noakes, David 

Cc: 'Ian.Clements@met.pnn.police.uk'; Franklin, David; Prickett, Mark 
Subject: RE: Consultation - 187 Waterloo Road, Bottle & Basket 

Dear Charlie 

I write to object to this application to extend the hours of operation of this premises. There have 
been numerous problems with this premises, and it has undergone a review of its licence. In 
addition, the hours requested are not in line with Southwark’s recommended hours of operation in 
our Statement of Licensing Policy. 

Best wishes 

Councillor Adele Morris 
Cathedrals Ward Liberal Democrat Councillor 
Opposition Spokesperson for Regeneration 
Vice Chair of Licensing Committee 
Deputy Chair, LGA Environment, Economy, Housing and Transport Board 
LGA Planning Advisory Service Board Member 

Tel: 0207 525 4377 

AdeleCathedrals 

As your locally elected councillors, we may use your email address to contact you from time to time 
with updates about the issue you have contacted us about or other issues which affect your area. If 
you do not wish to receive such emails, please let us know. 
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